Oregon House of Representatives
District 57

June 14, 2023

Timothy G. Sekerak

Chief Clerk of the House
State Capitol Building, H271
Salem, OR 97301

RE: Potential Conflict of Interest on HB 2802-A

Dear Chief Clerk Sekerak,

I am part of a Limited Liability Company that does economic development throughout Oregon.
My company conducts business development with Eastern Oregon University.

Sincerely, : )
? \

Repré&Sentative Greg Smith
District 57

900 Cout St NE, H-482, Salem, OR 97301 - Phone: 503-986-1457
P.O. Box 215, Heppner, OR 97836 - Phone: 541-993-5236
rep.gregsmith@oregonlegislature.gov



